The Village at Izatys Association, Inc.

Board of Directors Meeting

Saturday, December 3, 2016
Association Resort Office 
8478 Par Five Drive
Onamia, MN 56359
The meeting was called to order by President Michelle Baringer at 10:06 a.m. In attendance were Board Members 
Kim Knickerbocker, Roger Swanson, Michael Anderson, Cathy Shuman, Brent Anderson, and Ron Zappa. Also in attendance were Ad Hoc Committee Members Jim Greenwalt and Randy Hoversten.
The minutes of the October 5th Board of Directors Meeting were unanimously approved.
Committee Reports:
Presidents Report:

The Annual meeting agenda was reviewed.  There was discussion regarding the best way to approach the questions regarding the reasons for the increase in maintenance fees and the opportunity regarding the vacation club prospect after clear title is verified on the unsold units currently held by CGVI.  
Finance Committee
Kim Knickerbocker reviewed the October finances.  Revenue was higher than usual and expenses were lower.  The sewer and recreation fees were discussed. 
Property Management Report 

There was an update on the status of Izatys Resort.  Currently, there is a new Manager on site and the resort is open on a limited basis.  The indoor pool is open six days a week from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  The bar and restaurant are open with a limited menu.  A Chef has been acquired and a full menu will be offered soon.  
Tom Baltz reported on the replacement/renovation report through November of 2016.  The majority of expense was for furnaces and appliances, driveways and landscaping on A-1 ,A-2, and B-1. 
The action item from the October 5th meeting was completed. 

Old Business 
The CGVI committee reported that the portfolio payments continue to reduce the Narveson loan and the balance should be paid off shortly. Dick Hawke has indicated that the title work is continuing but is a very slow process. The Association is willing to assist in the process as much as possible. 
New Business

A discussion was held regarding owner’s interest at the Annual Meeting about listing units, deed backs, 
policies, sales, and the web site.  It was decided to deferred questions to the end of the meeting, 
The meeting was adjourned at 11.52 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted 

Joan Lewis, Recording Secretary
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